
 

 
    
  
  
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

April 18 2021        For Immediate Release. 

 

Full Services Restored at the EOC. 

 

The offices of the Equal Opportunity Commission located at 55-57 Manic Street, Chaguanas will 

re-open on Monday 19 April, 2021 from 8:00am. 

 

The Commission thanks its stakeholders, staff and members of the public for their patience and 

understanding, while the offices were closed. The Ministry of Health’s guidelines were followed 

and the protocols were implemented. 

 

Those who need to access the services of the Commission including members of the public, service 

providers and other stakeholders, are asked to contact the Commission using our telephone lines, 

emails or website. 

 

Telephone: (868) 672-0928 

Email: communications@eoc.gov.tt or complaints@eoc.gov.tt 

Website: www.equalopportunity.gov.tt. 

 

### 

 

Contact: 

Shelly Dolabaille 

Manager, Corporate Communications 

Equal Opportunity Commission 

Central Courtyard  

55-57 Manic Street  

Chaguanas 

Tel:  (868) 672-0928 ext 231 

Mobile: (868) 330-4791 

Fax: (868) 671-8826 

E-mail: shelly.dolabaille@eoc.gov.tt 
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